
Dear Patrons & Residents of the Local Community, 

  

We have been made aware of contradictory reports and fake information circulating regarding 
Moyvalley Hotel Resort. 

  

Please be advised that the Resort is currently undergoing a sale process and due diligence is 
currently taking place.  

  

In regard to the day-to-day operation of the business, all operations will continue as previously. 

  

We hope to have a smooth transfer over the coming period ensuring minimum disruption to the 
business. 

  

Being a service provider in the hospitality industry, we assure you that we will always act in the 
best interests of our customers. 

  

Finally, on behalf of Moyvalley Hotel Resort, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your continued patronage and support. 

  

We look forward to continuing welcoming you at Moyvalley Hotel & Golf Resort. 

 

 

  

 


